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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are thrilled to announce an exciting opportunity for our young readers at Widewell 

Primary School – The Wonderful World Book Day Competition! 

In celebration of World Book Day, we invite all students to unleash their creativity and 

participate in our design competition. This fantastic initiative allows children to create a 

unique design based on their favourite book, and the winning designs will be printed onto 

bespoke hoodies! 

Here are the details of the competition: 

Theme: Your Favourite Book (or books) 

Prize: Four winners (one from each key stage) will receive a specially crafted hoody 

featuring their own design on the back.  

Deadline: Designs must be handed in to Mrs. Clewer or the school reception by Monday 4th 

March.  

Winners Announcement: The lucky winners will be revealed on World Book Day. 

Guidelines for Designs: 

• Designs should be on an A4 sheet of paper. 
• Get creative! Your child's design can be as imaginative as they would like, but 

they could include the book cover, a memorable quote, or their favourite 
characters. 

• Let their imagination run wild and bring their beloved book to life! 
• Ensure their name and year group is on the back of their entry. 

 

We are delighted to inform you that this competition is made possible through the generous 

support and funding from the Widewell Primary School Parents and Friends Association 

(PFA). Their commitment to enhancing the educational experience of our students is truly 

commendable. 

Encourage your child to embrace this opportunity, not only as a chance to showcase their 

artistic talents but also to celebrate the joy of reading. We look forward to seeing the 

imaginative designs that our students will undoubtedly create. 

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you for your continued support, and let's make this World Book Day an unforgettable 

celebration of reading and creativity! 

Best Regards, 

Mrs Clewer 

Widewell Primary School 

 


